Caleb Robinson

Smok’d on the Water, LLC
3 Fifth Street

Racine, WI 53403

May 31, 2012
To: Tom Molbeck and the Park and Recreation Committee:

I, Caleb Robinson, Owner and operator of Smok’d on the Water and seeking permission to erect
a tent in the Pershing Park Boat Launch Parking Lot for the Days of Salmon-A-Rama in the
month of July. The days will consist of July 13" — 22" of July. I am working with the
Gentlemen over at Salmon-A-Rama to host the event and would need the extra covered area for
operations and entertainment. The projected site for the tent would be in few (3 or so) boat
parking lanes positioned directly south of the Salmon Unlimited Pavilion. The plan is to not take
up too many parking spots and therefore are looking at a tent with the approximant size of
40°x20°. I thank you in advance for your consideration on this matter. If you have any questions
please feel free to direct those to myself, Caleb Robinson.
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